
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,
 
Firstly, thank you to all parents who attended their parent consultations this
week. I hope you found them helpful and informative. If for any reason you
were unable to make an appointment please contact your child’s class teacher
directly where they will try their best to accommodate you.
 
Another week of our children getting out and about. Our KS1 children took part
in Kwik Cricket at Mounts Bay School and had a great time showing off their
new skills. Gwithian Class are really enjoying their sessions at Penzance
Gymnastics Club and looking forward to next Friday already! Sennen Class have
re-visited Penlee Gallery and Museum to see their art and work on climate
change. They were congratulated on their knowledge and excellent behaviour.
Well done all  😊
 
We had an amazing day on Friday where all the children enjoyed Comic Relief
Day. Brilliant costumes yet again and loads of fun. This was all organised by our
fabulous School Council. Thank you so much to those children you should feel
extremely proud of everything you achieved on the day.
 
This coming week we see the after school clubs back up and running and our
final school practise before our rehearsal and SONGFEST 2025 performance on
Thursday evening. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your weekend!

Niki Ambrose

Mrs Ambrose’s Weekly Update
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Cape Milo
For being enthusiastic always,
especially on our pond walk!

Gwithian Darcie
For reading CVCC and CCVC words.
You’ve tried exceptionally hard.

Godrevy Anotida
For having such a positive start to
godrevy class. Well done!

Porthcurno 
Lily

Ananyasha

For being a great friend and being
so helpful when learning the
recorder.
For a fantastic first week in
Porthcurno Class. Well done and
thank you!

Porthmeor Elijah
For enthusiasm with his learning in
Mathematics, developing his fluency
skills with confidence.

Porthminster Lewis
For his enthusiasm and perseverance with
the new water feature that we have in our
outdoor learning.

Polzeath Evelyn For good leadership and teamwork!

Sennen Tacara
For working hard all week, keeping
herself calm and making a real
effort when following instructions.

Class Stars of the Week 



Raeia rockin’ it on Red Nose Day!



Monday 17th March 2025 - Friday 21st March 2025

1st Place: Porthminster 96.25% 

2nd Place: Porthcurno 93.85%

3rd Place: Sennen 90.65%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for attendance
is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site unsupervised
before 8:30am will join the Breakfast Club Children and

you will be charged accordingly. This will happen to
ensure that we are safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM DATES

Spring Term Two

Ends Friday 4th April 3:10pm

Summer Term One

Starts Tuesday 22nd April 8:40am
Ends  Friday 23rd May 3:10pm

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 5TH MAY

SATS WEEK BEGINNING 12TH MAY

Summer Term Two

Starts Monday 2nd June 8:40pm
Ends Friday 18th July 1:00pm

Event Dates:
EASTER DISCO

Wednesday 26th
March 2025

SONGFEST Concert 
Thursday 27th March 

Year 5/6 Residential
Week Beginning 31st

March

Easter Raffle will be
drawn on the 3rd April

at 3:10pm



School 
Council



Porthminster Children are loving developing their
outdoor learning area. They have been planting seeds

in class as part of our new Spring theme and have
been enjoying using the Garden Centre role play we

have set up. Not only that, the children have created
their own  cross-curricular themed afternoons! 


